
NORFOLK AMATEUR
RADIO CLUB  

We meet every Wednesday at Eaton CNS School, Eaton Road, Norwich, 
NR4 6PP from 7-10pm, usually in 6th form centre at front of school.

For more information visit http://www.norfolkamateurradio.org

NARC Committee meeting 6th Dec at CNS School

Apologies 
Sarah 2E1GTE, Kevin M0UJD, Judi 2E0KNE

Present
Chris G0TZZ, Rex G0CLR, Tony G0MQG, Malcolm G3PDH,  Roger  G3LDI G0TZZ 
G0LGJ, Allan G0KRU left after initial part of meeting.

How to move forward at the CNS School 

David G7URP gave an overview of Friday visit where G7URP, G0LGJ, G3LDI, G0TZZ
visited the roof of the school to assess antenna installation etc.

Allan G0KRU gave an overview of what the school requires for students and parents and 
other parts of the community.
Plan  to run foundation course of approximately. 10 – 12  students.
Also require a basic radio and tools for the course.
NARC have a tools etc that will be stored in the portakabin.

NARC will assist Alan in the running of the first foundation course.

Rex G0CLR mentioned that fact that the cupboard attached to the Mobile classroom
relatively small, maybe Use Cupboard as store with facility to use room as main shack if
required.
Chris G0TZZ suggested a portable mast instead of using the roof,.

Discussed antenna on top of roof. Concerns re Catenary  wire and weight.
3 feeders across from top of roof to portakabin.

Need to generate a working party from committee and members. Also a plan of action put 
forward to the Site manager for our actions.

Notices to be at 19:30 , club hours 19.30 – 21.30 ACTION Mark G0LGJ to change WEB 
David G7URP to advise membership.

David to check with schools to get keys cut x 10 ACTION David G7URP
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Working party for roof / antenna
Chris G0TZZ, Roger G3LDI, Kevin M0UJD ask Paul G3VPT, Bob G7JZT must liaise with 
site Mike Bullock Site manager of CNS.
Shack construction Party
Mark G0LGJ, Malcolm  G3PDH ask membership James M0UKS, Martin G0TCO James 
G7PQF
All actions to given to Dave Brodie G4ZDT and Allan Wright G0KRU ACTION David 
G7URP to approach members.

Check club inventory for what equipment we have need. ACTION Malcolm G3PDH

Approach membership for permission to spend £1000 on shack project.  ACTION David 
G7URP

Other actions from last committee members.

Brightsparks.

Kevin M0UJD spoke with David G7URP regarding brightsparks as Sarah had asked re 1st 

six month peroid. David requested what had been done in the past at the Brightsparks 
meeting. No information from either Kevin M0UJD or Sarah 2E1GTE given to David 
G7URP. Need to form a group of others to have a brainstorming session, to progress other 
projects.

Budgets 

Chris G0TZZ gave an overview of budgets :-
Admin £600 Postage , Awards, Insurance, etc.
Field Day / SES £250 Fuel
Brightsparks £100
CNS £500
Talks £300 guest speakers
Christmas Party £300

AOB
Rex G0CLR brought up regarding non club members using club equipment, if broken in 
use by non members. Need to check insurance.  ACTION Malcolm G3PDH
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Rex G0CLR brought up regarding door fee for non members visiting talks. 

Barford Rally Kevin suggested moving Barford Rally to CNS school at this moment Barford 
booked for 09. Discuss at a next meeting

G8QR Roger needs address for licence. Licence address to be with Tony G0MQG

Peter G3ASQ asked the significance of the call with regard to the NARC club, Peter 
suggested other calls which have had more inputs into the club. G8QR was founder of the 
Koblenz twinning with Norwich. Use G8QR when running Koblenz net.

CRB checks, 
David raised concerns re CRB Checks, cost is £28 to become CRB checked. David 
G7URP proposed that Kevin 2E0UJD and Sarah 2E1GTE get CRB checked. RSGB do 
have funding from RCF but they have to become registered instructors. Tony G0MQG to 
be checked, additional trainers to be defined ACTION Rex G0CLR

Register for CRB checked members currently
Rex G0CLR
David G7URP
Chris G0TZZ
David G7URP 

Christmas Party
Crackers, Plastic wine glasses, 6 bottles wine, soft drink.
Raffle ACTION Mark G0LGJ 

Christmas Party Fund Raising at general meeting
Look at “Rare DX Square” cards £20 per card with £10 prize and £10 funds.  ACTION 
Mark G0LGJ

Membership form
Ok at latest version.
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